
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

After an impressive three decades of dedicated service in the school's office, Mrs. Mylett bid farewell to                   

Malvern yesterday. Throughout her tenure, Mrs. Mylett played a pivotal role in orchestrating  memorable trips 

and residential experiences for the children of Malvern. Whether it was day excursions or residential trips to               

London, Mrs. Mylett diligently planned enriching experiences that will forever remain in the hearts of                       

countless Malvern students. Her departure leaves a significant void within the entire school community, and 

we extend our warmest wishes for a happy and fulfilling retirement.  

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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Autumn Term 2 Dates 

06-11-23 Year 3 Swimming Starts 
10-11-23 Crazy Hair Day (Christmas Bottle Donations) 
13-11-23  World Kindness  Day 
13-11-23 Odd Socks Day 
16-11-23 Rockstar Day  
17-11-23 Children in Need Day 
24-11-23  Non-uniform day (Christmas Chocolate Donations) 
24-11-23 Malvern PTA Toy Swap 
27-11-23 Year 6 Swimming Starts 
29-11-23 Immunisation Team in School - Nasal Flu Spray   
01-12-23  Christmas Jumper Day 
02-12-23  Santa Spectacular Christmas Event 
05-12-23  EYFS Christmas Performances 
07-12-23  KS1 Christmas Concerts  
07-12-23  Christmas Jumper Day 
11-12-23  EYFS & KS1 Christmas Dinner 
12-12-23  Y3 & Y4 Christmas Dinner 
13-12-23  Y5 & Y6 Christmas Dinner 
14-12-23  Festive Film Night 
15-12-23  Malvern Community Festive Fun Night 
16-12-23  Festive Family Quiz Night 
18-12-23  Drama & Theatre Club Performance  
19-12-23  Drama & Theatre Club Performance 
20-12-23  School Closes for Christmas @ 1.30pm 

PE Kit Information  

For details about PE dates next half term, please see                        

information below. On PE days (or when attending after 

school clubs), it is important that all children arrive in 

school wearing a full school PE kit.  
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Year 1 - Teddy Bear Picnic 

In celebration of the of this term's exciting learning 

expedition, Into the Woods, Year 1 embarked on a 

delightful Teddy Bear Picnic adventure. The sun 

graced us with its presence just in time, allowing the 

children to engage in teddy bear-themed games and 

share treats with their friends out on the                                

playground. The excitement on the children's faces 

was evident and it's safe to say our furry                                     

companions had a wonderful time too  

World Kindness Day 

Monday 13th November is World Kindness Day.  This 

day is a global day of celebration that promotes the                       

importance of being kind to each other, to yourself, 

to your community and to our planet. This day helps                  

everyone remember that compassion for others is 

what binds us together.  

At Malvern, we understand kindness to be the single 

character attribute that sits at the heart of all we do. 

As such, we cultivate and nurture this in ourselves, in 

our pupils and in our community at every single                                       

opportunity.    

To celebrate this important date in the diary,                        

children will take part in a special assembly and will 

be challenged to demonstrate their kindness 

throughout the week.  We would also encourage all 

Malvern families to share any acts of kindness with 

us via social media throughout the week.   

 

 

Year 4 - Roman Invasion   

This week, Year 4 enjoyed a fantastic visit from ‘History Into Schools’. The children were able to handle                      

Roman artefacts in the morning and have a go at writing with Roman writing equipment. After break, the     

children learned how to play a Roman game with counters called ‘Rota’ which they all enjoyed and                   

quickly became very competitive! 

In the afternoon, the children met a soldier from the 2nd legion of Augustus who spoke to them about the 

Roman army. Several children then got to try on some Roman army uniform before experimenting with                    

Roman battle techniques using shields and javelins.  The day ended with a number of gladiator battles where 

children could demonstrate their excellent swordsmanship and shield work.  



We are delighted to announce that general admission tickets for our Santa Spectacular 

event are now available to purchase via Event Brite.  These tickets are open to all in the 

community and can be purchased using the link below or by scanning the QR code here:  

Everyone attending the event will require a general admission ticket with the exception 

of children under three who are free to attend.  General admission tickets grant entry to 

the site and provide access to our Christmas markets and other attractions.   

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/santa-spectacular-tickets-747639679407?aff=oddtdtcreator   

Tickets to visit Santa on the day, will launch on Saturday 4th November at 10.00am.  

These tickets are only  available to purchase via our Parent Pay App. Please note that the number of tickets                 

available to see Santa will be strictly limited and we would therefore encourage early booking to avoid                      

disappointment.  

Thank You 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the organisations that continue to stand by our side in supporting our 

community events. Their unwavering commitment is a testament to the strength of our school community. We 

consider ourselves exceptionally fortunate to have such dedicated partners, whose generosity helps make our 

events truly special and memorable. Together, we build stronger connections and create wonderful                             

experiences for all. Thank you for being an integral part of our community's success.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/santa-spectacular-tickets-747639679407?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

 

Having a Christmas Clear Out? 

On Friday, November 24th, Malvern PTA is excited to host a 

special pre-loved £1 toy swap event. All children throughout 

school will be invited to participate by bringing £1 and a gently 

used toy to school. These donated toys will be thoughtfully                  

curated in our school hall, creating a treasure trove of items 

waiting to find new homes. 

During the event, children will have the opportunity to pick out 

another toy of their choice and take it home with them. We 

kindly request that the toys being donated are in good working 

order and reasonable condition. 

As we believe in the spirit of giving, any remaining toys will be 

donated to local charities and community centres, ensuring that 

the love and happiness they bring will be shared throughout 

our wider community. 

Malvern PTA  

We're thrilled to announce the establishment of Malvern's very own Parent Teacher Association (PTA). The 

group is organised  by a dedicated group of parents and is set to collaborate closely with the school to both 

raise funds and orchestrate exciting events for the Malvern community. 

One of the standout features of Malvern PTA is that it is registered with the Charity Commission. This                       

registration allows the group to actively seek funding opportunities that might otherwise be unavailable to the 

school. This is a highly positive development and we anticipate it will bring lasting benefits to the children of 

Malvern for many years to come. 

You can stay connected and engage with Malvern's PTA through the following channels: 

Email: PTA@malvernprimaryschool.co.uk  

Twitter: @MalvernPTA 

Instagram: @MalvernprimaryPTA 

Easy Fundraising for Schools 

We strongly encourage every member of our school community to join 

'Easy Fundraising' and transform your everyday shopping into a                      

magical contribution to our school. This process is not only free but        

also remarkably straightforward, with the potential to generate                     

substantial funds for our school. 

Please share this opportunity with as many people as you can. For each 

person who signs up within the next two weeks, the company will                  

generously donate £1 towards our cause. To learn more about this                         

initiative, visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk or simply scan the QR code 

provided here. Your participation can make a significant impact on our 

school's future! 


